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CHRIS LARSEN PARK ON SIOUX CITY'S RIVERFRONT HAS BRAND NEW PLAYGROUND
EQUIPMENT THANKS TO A LOCAL SERVICE CLUB.

  

THE DOWNTOWN ROTARY CLUB HELPED REPLACE THE EQUIPMENT THAT WAS
BADLY DAMAGED BY THE MISSOURI RIVER FLOOD OF 2011. ROTARY CLUB
PRESIDENT ARAN RUSH SAID THE CLUB WANTED TO HELP REPAIR THE PARK NAMED
AFTER A FELLOW ROTARIAN:

{audio}PARK.mp3{/audio}

  

ROTARY MEMBERS RAISED 20-THOUSAND DOLLARS FOR THE CHRIS LARSEN PARK
PLAYGROUND. THE SIOUX CITY ROTARY CLUB IS CELEBRATING ITS 100TH
ANNIVERSARY.
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